
Oregon Railroad & August 13, 1897 
Navigation Co, 

Mohler(President of O.RR & N, Co. ) has 
met with Adams of the Nor. Pacific R.R.Co., 
discussed the difficulties between th6 two 
companies, and the two men have drawn up a 
memorandum of conclusions, copy of which 
has been given to Board of Directors of the 
O.R.R. & N. CO.:~ Adams also has a copy which, 
presumably, will be shown to Hill. 
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